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First I want to say thank you for electing me to be your Grand Knight.  I joined the
Knights a little over a year ago and for any of my brother Knights or parishioners I
haven't met yet, I thought it might make sense to introduce myself.  I'm not blessed
with the former Grand Knight's journalism experience, but I'll do my best to live
up to the bar he's set.

I grew up attending St. Joseph School where a big part of my life was altar serving
at Mass.  We moved away when I was in middle school and my family has all
moved back to the area roughly 5 years ago. 

We love our parish community and you may run into/see us a couple different
ways.  My wife Lauren works with the Walking with Moms in Need program,
Alpha Family Services, and does after school care at St. Charles.  I have 2 little
boys, Liam and Lucas, who attend the school, and my mother Amy teaches 4th
grade there as well.  4 generations of us typically attend the 11am Mass.

In addition to being a member of the Knights, I'm part of a group of gentlemen
who train the altar servers and you will see me serve alongside them from time to
time.  

This parish community has welcomed my family and we're grateful the parish does
so much for our faith community and the community around us.  Joining the
Knights has been a big part of that and has blown me away in how they have
allowed me to live my faith more fully and make a difference.  Thank you for
welcoming me as one of your own.

Kevin Norton


